
Mr. Seth Dorian 
230 Spau1ding Drive 
Atlanta, Georgia 30328 

Dear t.1r. Dorian: 

April 19, 1976 

His Eminence Ar hbishop Torkom Manoogian asked me to drop you 
a line and ask if ft is possible to get the new list of names and 
addresses from the A lanta community, which you discussed when the 
Primate w1sited ther • 

st 

May I look fon-~ard to hearing from you? 

Best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
S~ecial Assistant to the Primate 


